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Foundation Report from Liz Hamilton:  11/20/17 

 
 

 Visiting Author Series: 
o Radloff Endowment/Roxy Morgan event on November 6th had 100 in 

attendance 
o An Evening with Hoosier Authors – I will give you an update on attendance at 

the meeting 
 

 Gross numbers are in for this year’s Guilded Leaf Book & Author Luncheon and 
Writers at the Pavilion:  app $75,000, net numbers will be available in a few weeks 

 

 Franciscan Update: 
o Our final program in the Stethoscope Series was on November 7.  Franciscan 

has been very pleased with this series and I believe it will continue in 2018. 
We held 9 Stethoscope Series program this year and 2 flu shot clinics.  The 
average attendance was 35 which means we brought approx. 400 individuals 
into the Library through this series. 
 

 Donor Thank You Event 
o Thursday, December 14 from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. in the Program Room 
o Featured speaker will be Professor Elliott Engle, expert on Charles Dickens 

(thanks to Jack Stafford) 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


